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Bob Murphy Returns to Baptist Health Care as Vice President of 
Quality, Safety and Experience 
 
PENSACOLA, Fla. (May 16, 2022) – Baptist Health Care has named Bob Murphy to the new position of vice 
president of quality, safety and experience. Murphy will have oversight of the division of clinical quality, safety 
and excellence, pastoral services, clinical education and organizational development. 
 
Murphy’s new position is a return to BHC where he previously worked for 18 years. During that time, he served in 
several roles, beginning as a flight nurse and paramedic with Baptist LifeFlight and ending as administrator of 
Baptist Hospital and senior vice president of BHC. Murphy was a key leader in Baptist’s successful efforts to win 
the esteemed Malcolm Baldrige National Quality Award.  
 
During his 40 years in the health care field, Murphy served in executive roles for large regional and national health 
care organizations and as a senior leader and executive coach for the Studer Group. In that role he presented to 
leaders around the world on performance excellence, customer service, employee engagement and other related 
topics. He is a recognized expert in leadership, employee engagement and culture. Murphy holds several 
academic degrees, including Juris Doctor, Master of Divinity, Master of Public Administration and Bachelor of 
Science in Nursing. 
 
Active in the community, Murphy has volunteered as a chaplain for Gulf Breeze Hospital for the past seven years 
and serves as an emergency services chaplain in Pensacola and in Santa Rosa County. He also volunteers in 
homeless ministries at Waterfront Rescue Mission and Takin’ it to the Streets.  
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CONTACT BELOW IS FOR MEDIA USE ONLY 
For more information about this press release or to schedule an interview, please contact Kathy Bowers at 
BHCMediaRelations@bhcpns.org or 850.791.5254 
 
About Baptist Health Care 
Baptist Health Care is a not-for-profit health care organization based in Northwest Florida that is committed to 
helping people throughout life's journey. The organization is a proud member of the Mayo Clinic Care Network. 
Baptist continuously strives to be a national leader in quality and service. Baptist Health Care includes three 
hospitals, four medical parks, Andrews Institute for Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine and a large network of 
primary care and specialty physicians. Baptist Health Care is one of the largest non-governmental employers in 
Northwest Florida. 
 
Baptist Health Care ● Baptist Hospital ● Gulf Breeze Hospital ● Jay Hospital ● Baptist Medical Parks Airport, Nine 

Mile, Navarre and Pace ● Andrews Institute ● Baptist Medical Group ● Baptist Heart & Vascular Institute 
● Baptist Health Care Foundation ● Mayo Clinic Care Network 
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